
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Fishergate Bake Off is back with a virtual twist.  

 

Do you want to be crowned Fishergate's Top Baker? If 

so, you are challenged to bake your best cake and send 

it into us to be judged by our School Council. 

 

Unfortunately, the judges cannot taste your delights. 

They will be looking for the following things when 

judging: presentation, originality and creativity.  

 

To be in with a chance of winning official bragging rights 

of being ‘Top Baker in school’, make sure a picture of 

your entry is received by Monday 22nd February. 

 

Please send pictures to: admin@fishergateschool.com 

 

Happy baking!!  
 

Fishergate's Virtual Bake Off 


